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Carl speaks about spirit world on television program 

 

We march forward, struggling at times, breathless at others to the day of hope. We are all thrilled with 

Reverend Moon's victory at Madison Square Garden. We had an article printed in the Australian national 

magazine, The Bulletin. Recently at a Liberal Parry banquet member Les Reddin met the head of the 

Bank of New South Wales and interested him in Unification Thought. 

 

Carl also spoke for the church on a "Monday conference" program on the occult vs. Christianity. On the 

program was the Dean of Sydney, who is warring against occultism. Carl spoke for three minutes on spirit 

world working in Jesus' life, the outpouring of spirit, and the second coming of Christ. This was seen by 

many thousands. 

 

We feel very much concern when we see how the material life here continues. We will walk these streets 

till they shine with our footsteps. Every day brings new hope. People who have come to the center have 

usually been deeply interested and moved by the experience. Many have bought Divine Principle books. 

Of these, many are passed from person to person. We would deeply cherish a visit from Reverend Moon 

to this country. We will work hard to receive his blessing. 

 

Recently we contacted a Methodist minister and the chairman of the main hospital and gave both the book 

Christianity in Crisis: New Hope. We spent Children's Day in National Park, a most beautiful spring day. 

 

We long to restore this country to its natural state, where God's presence can be felt everywhere. We 

approach the New Year with great expectation. 

 

 

 


